
Sonja Smith 

Subject: 

From: Michael Owens 
Sent: 05 August 2014 16:58 
To: 'Brian Bruton' 
Subject: RE: Licence Review 

Hello Brian, 

FW: Licence Review 

Yes, that's ok given that Conor is away on holidays. We will expect a reply by the 5 th September. Not any later please. 

Please do send in a letter stating your request for an extension. 

Thanks, 

M ichael. 

Michael Owens 
Environmental Protection Agency 
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